QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK July 2017
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 50 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in July from 740 attended appointments with a doctor (6.75 % response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 45 (90%) Patients said they were Extremely likely 

· 5 (10%) Patients said Likely

We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you. 
	Comments Received from July 2017


	

	· Really Friendly old fashioned practice

	· staff really try their best to help

	· appreciate the Practice in the village

	· Nice and simple here

	· Reception staff really helpful

	


	This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings bi monthly.


